NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE#3
FOR THE SCARBOROUGH WATERFRONT PROJECT

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT
TORONTO AND REGION CONSERVATION AUTHORITY (TRCA)

{TRCA) is undertaking a study under the
Environmental Assessment Act along the
Lake Ontario shoreline between Bluffer's Park
and East Point Park in Toronto, Ontario. The
vision of the Scarborough Waterfront Project
(SWP) is to create a system of greenspaces
along the Lake Ontario shoreline which
respect and protect the significant natural and
cultural features of the Bluffs, enhance the
terrestrial and aquatic habitat, and provide a
safe and enjoyable waterfront experience.

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority /

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE (PIC) #3
Wednesday, June 28, 2017

Cardinal Newman High School,

100 Brimley Rd. S., Scarborough,

ON M1M 3X4

3:30 = 7:00 pm: Open House

7:00 - 7:30 pm: Presentation

7:30 - 8:30 pm: Expert Panel Q&A
8:30 - 9:00 pm: Closing & Discussion

ewman High School

Meeting Purpose: To present and obtain
input on refinements to the Preferred o
Alternative and the detailed effects .

assessment in advance of the release of the CJ swe study Area -¢-
Draft Environmental Assessment for review.

A
Cﬂ

For further information on the proposed study or to provide comments please contact:
Scarborough Waterfront Project Team
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority, 5 Shoreham Drive, Toronto ON, M3N 154
Email: waterfront@trca.on.ca

On December 15, 2015 the Minister of the Environment and Climate Change approved the Terms of Reference (ToR)

for the Scarborough Waterfront Project. This study is being carried out according to the ToR and the requirements of
the Environmeantal Assessment Act. The SWP ToR and all Project background information can be found on the Project
webpage: www.trca.ca/swp. This is the final PIC that is proposed prior to the release of the EA document for your review.

if you require accommodation in order to participate in the PIC, please contact us to discuss your
accommodation requirements. Please note that if accessible washrooms are required to participate in the event,
we ask that you contact us in advance,

Pour recevoir ces renseignements en frangais, veuillez communiquer avec nous a 'adresse suivante:
waterfront@trca.on.ca

All personal information included in a submission - such as name, address, telephone number and property location - is collected, mainiained and
disclosed by the Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change for the purpose of transperency and consultation. The information is collected under
the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act or is collected and maintained for the purpose of

creating a record that is available to the general public as dascribad in 5.37 of the Freedom of Infarmation \

and Protection of Privacy Act. Personal informatian you submit will becorne part of a public record that 0 Toronto and Region

is available to the general public unless you reques! that your personal information remain confidential. g Conservahon
For more information, please comtact the Project Officer or the Ministry of the Environment and Climate

Change’s Freedom of Information and Privacy Coordinator at 416-327-1434, for The Living City



